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Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
Having taken note of publication of the IOC per its press release of 28 February 
2022 (IOC EB recommends no participation of Russian and Belarusian athletes 
and officials) and following the FIE COMEX decision from March 2nd,                                    
the EFC Executive Committee decided on 12 March to not invite or allow the 
participation of Russian or Belarussian athletes and officials in EFC competitions, 
until further notice. 
 
 

    Best regards, 
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